
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Black Country Coroner’s Services 
Coroner’s Court 
 

 
 

 
 
09 January 2024 
 

 

Dear Coroner, 
 
RE: REGULATION 28: REPORT TO PREVENT FUTURE DEATHS (1) 
 
Thank you for sharing this report with the Health Services Safety Investigation Body 
(HSSIB), we are sorry to hear of Lauren’s death and to read the findings within your 
report. 
 
On 20 December 2023, our Investigations and Insights team held an Intelligence 
Review Meeting; at this meeting we review all patient safety concerns and insights 
received into our organisation and consider them for further exploratory work. I would 
like to assure you that the Regulation 28 Report sent to us was considered in this 
meeting, along with other information available to us and I can confirm that further 
exploratory work is being undertaken in relation to the issues raised in your report. 
 
This exploratory work will be further reviewed by the end of January 2024 when we 
will consider the scope for an HSSIB investigation into issues related to Paramedic 
interpretation of ECGs in the community. 
 
Yours sincerely 

      
Interim Chief Executive Officer      
 

Health Services Safety  
Investigations Body 
Executive Office of the CEO and Chair 
ExecutiveOffice@hssib.org.uk  
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